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Sent: 18- Aug- 11 20:44
To: Development Plans
Subject: LDF LAND ALLOCATION
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      Dear Mr Hudson

      Further to your letter dated 28th July, we have thought long and hard 
about the alternative sites and would support RN282 and R142 as these are on the
outskirts of the village and would cause the least amount of traffic problems 
through the village.

      We would be in favour of a shorter period until 2020 and feel that small 
villages and hamlets should be included.

      We have made these views known to our Residents Group by way of a survey.

      Yours sincerely

      Mr P Jackson

      Mrs S Jackson 
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